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 Invitation to “Taiwan Mission 150 Anniversary Celebration” 
150 Years of Mission   Taiwan Full of Blessing 

 
Peace to you, our worldwide Taiwan mission friends in the Lord: 
This is an extremely hot summer; may peace be with you and your family. 
It has been one and a half centuries since Dr. Maxwell first led the way into 
Taiwan in1865, who was then followed fervently by many other foreign 
missionaries. To commemorate how these few individuals came to Taiwan to 
save so many souls, Taiwan Mission Foundation (TMF)in conjunction with 
the Fellowship of Taiwanese Churches in Greater New York will organize 
“Taiwan Mission 150 Anniversary Celebration” with an ever-grateful heart, 
on Saturday 9/26/2015, and we sincerely invite you to join us.   
To commemorate this occasion of the century, the celebration will include an 
exhibition of historical missionary photographs, testimonies by missionaries 
and their families, famous Taiwanese opera, joyful and exciting performances 
from various Taiwanese Churches, and the Taiwan Mission 150th 
Anniversary Dinner. We have also arranged for free whole-day parking for 
all participants in the busy Flushing area. 
“Taiwan Mission 150th Anniversary Celebration” may be the most 
meaningful celebration in the history of Taiwanese Christian immigration to 
date; it is also an important aspect of Taiwanese history.  We hope the leaders 
and bodies of Taiwanese Christian Churches will cherish and enthusiastically 
participate in this once-a-century event and invite many leaders and members 
of the Taiwanese community. We will host the celebration at the New York 
Taiwan Center, and hold the photograph exhibition and dinner (with free 
parking)at the neighboring Bowne Street Community  Church. Please see the 
enclosed free admission ticket for details. Please register for these events 
with your church, or by calling 718-526-0078, so we can estimate the number 
of participants. Email:   Taiwanmissionus@gmail.com 
Friends, may the spirit of the Taiwan Mission trailblazers inspire us to follow 
step and lead people to Christ. We sincerely ask you to earnestly pray for this 
celebration and pray for God to look after this land-our homeland, which is 
blessed by Him, and all of our Taiwan countrymen.  
 
Our Sincere Invitation - 
     TMF President Rev. Eileen Yi-Yi Chang and the TMF Board of Directors 

 


